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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK




What an amazing Book Week. The children all look amazing in their outfits today. Thanks so
much to Mrs Fitzsimmons and her team for planning such an amazing week of activities

and fun.
This week has also been Wellbeing Week, so staff have enjoyed less meetings and more
time for other things. Staff have had a morning tea and meditation tomorrow afternoon.

Students will be treated to pizza tomorrow, Thursday.
Be sure not to BLURT out anything random today as this is our word of the week.

Best wishes to our boys at State Rugby this week. 
Can I say Well Done to the Redbacks on a great season and best wishes to the Cowboys for

this weekend.
Please remember that any student who is not averaging 85% in attendance will not be

allowed to take part in any excursion or sporting trip. Any student who is not at this average
will be informed as a part of planning for each trip.

The return of Pokemon Cards have also created issues with trading and selling. As of this
week these cards are not to be brought to school. They will be kept in the office and

returned to families if children are found with them.
The Yo Yo show Ned was very well received. A supply of Yo Yos are available to purchase

from the office.
Next Thursday 31st August at 5pm in the Hall we are having a Kinder transition Information

Evening. If you have children or your friends have Kinder aged children please make a
booking with the office and come along. A great feed provided by Wok and lots of useful

information will be the highlights.



Please be sure to enjoy your week!
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Buzzie Winners



Sharon 4T, Lincon 4C, Lachlan 4T, Bella Orange, Daxx
5B, Matthew Silver, Cooper 2B, Dacy 1/2M, Kyson

1DP, Amelia KB, Andre KG, Seth KR, George KP



Teacher Award:  Mrs Frankham
  

Attendance Award: Jo in 5P
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